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THE AMERICAN ROAD
OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN DEARBORN, MICHIGAN

Merch 27, 1962

Mr. Robert W. Orr
829 S, Grove Rosd
Ypsilanti, Michigan

Dear Mr. Orr:

March 29, 1962 marks your thirtieth anniversary
with Ford Motor Company. I want you to know that we are
well aware of this long record, and I want also to extend
heartiest congratulations on this significant occasion.

It is really a pleasure to be able to write a
letter like this, because I know that this Company can
never be better than the people who make it up. Your
efforts through the years have been & real contribution
to the progress of Ford Motor Compsny. Your loyalty over
so long a time cannot help but be an ingpiration to all
of us.

Sincerely yours,




